
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I can’t quite believe we are at the end of Term 1 already. 

Here are some important dates and events. 

                                                                               

Halloween Parties                                                                                        

Wednesday 30th October  

The parent council are organising and staffing the Halloween parties for all the 

classes in school on Wednesday 30th October. They will provide food and drink 

for all the parties.  

2.00pm-2.45pm-P1 will have their Halloween party in the afternoon. Your child 

can either be a home lunch to get changed or can bring clothes to school to 

change into after lunchtime. 

As this is P1’s first party there will be no charge for them. 

The cost of the parties for P2-P7 is £1. 

3.15pm-4.15pm-P2 & P3. Your child can bring clothes to get changed into. 

Your child must be collected after the party from the gym hall door.  

4.30pm-5.30pm – P4 and P5   

5.45pm-6.45pm – P6 and P7  

Children in P4-P7 - We will not be waiting for them to be collected, they 

will be released from the gym hall door once their party is finished.  If you 

do not want your child to go home alone, please arrange with your child a 

suitable place to meet them. 
 
 

Staffing News 

Miss Wilson-P1/2 will be leaving us on Friday 4th October, Miss Robertson will 

now be in class Monday- Friday. Mrs Pitblado one of our PSA’s is leaving this 

week too.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 7th Oct- Friday 18th Oct October Holidays 

Tuesday 22nd October Flu Immunisations 

Wednesday 30th October Halloween Parties 

Wednesday 13th November Parents Evening 

Friday 15th November In Service Day 

Wednesday 19th November  Parents Evening 
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Breakfast Club 

The breakfast club runs Monday-Friday 8.15am-8.45am in the dinner hall. 

The food that is on offer is Cereal, Toast, Fresh Fruit, Apple and Orange Juice.  

There is no need to register just come along. The cost is £2.00 per week or 40p 

a day.  

The breakfast club is open to all children from P1-P7. Can parents please note 

the playground is not staffed before 9.00am. Please ensure you speak to your 

child about not leaving the playground.  

 

Open Morning 

It was lovely to see so many parents come along to our Open Morning. Thank you 

to all the parents who filled out the survey. From your feedback we will look to 

have separate days/times for the upper school and Infants and less time 

watching teachers teach making more time for parents to enjoy activities with 

their child. There was a high interest in almost all the workshops, we will look to 

hold the workshops over the next 3 terms. 
 

Seesaw 

It is great to see so many of our families using the Seesaw app, we hope you all 

enjoy seeing and reading what your child has been learning in class. P1-P3 is 

more individual pictures of children and their learning journey. P4-P7 have a 

leader in each class who will update the page on what the class have been 

learning.  

 

Senior Leader 

Well done to all the P7’s who were successful in becoming senior leaders for this 

school year.  

Congratulations to our Head boy Alfie and Head girl Tegan.  

 

Parent Council 

Mrs Bell met with the parent council on Wednesday 18th September, updates 

can be found on the school website. The parent council have kindly donated 

some of the money raised at previous events towards wooden building blocks for 

use in the P1 area.  

 

To keep up to date with all that’s happening at Fair Isle Primary School  

TWITTER : @fairisleps      

  

 

Your support is much appreciated. 

Mrs Bell 


